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 Public Utilities 
Commission of Ohio 

Memo 
To: Docketing Division 
From: Jill Henry, Rail Specialist, Rail Division 
Cc: PUCO Legal Department 
Date: 7/6/17  
Re:   PUCO Case No. 16-1281-RR-STP- In the Matter of a Request for the Installation of 

Active Warning Devices at the Wheeling & Lake Erie Railway Company Grade 
Crossing Trux Street/SR 603 (DOT#001-976A), in Plymouth, Ohio. 

 
 

On June 13, 2016, Commission Staff (PUCO), the Ohio Rail Development Commission 
(ORDC), Wheeling & Lake Erie Railroad (WE), and the Village of Plymouth (LHA) 
entered into an agreement whereby active grade crossing warning devices would be 
installed in the Village of Plymouth, at Trux Street/SR 603 (DOT#001-976A). 
 
On July 6, 2016, the Commission issued a Finding and Order approving the project and 
ordering project completion by July 6, 2017. 
 
On June 30, 3017, Staff received a request for a 60 day extension to the project deadline 
(see attached). In the request, WE states that, due to material delays, they do not have 
the material package yet for installation. Their contractor is expecting for the package to 
be delivered in the next month so that it can built and be shipped to them for installation.  
 
Staff recommends the project deadline extension for this project.  
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